April 02, 2025

Oxford Numerology University Prof. Dr. Diana Metiu – Director 264 Banbury Rd. Summertown, Oxford OX2 7DY

Dear Catalin Costache,

The American Association of Drugless Practitioners Certification & Accreditation Board would like to offer your school full board professional accreditation. The AADP is recognized by both traditional and non-traditional holistic schools and colleges world-wide as an independent accrediting board for alternative health educational institutions and programs.

Many schools and colleges that wish to be approved by the U.S. Department of Education (DOE), realize that it is a long and expensive process. Many schools that have received accreditation by the DOE sought professional accreditation first. The AADP has provided professional accreditation status to many schools that now are recognized by the DOE and Private Post-Secondary Educational agencies.

Professional accreditation can give the school the prestige and acceptance that many prospective students and graduates seek.

The AADP is recognized by N.W. Connecticut Community-Technical College, Hagerstown Community College, Alternative Medicine College of Canada, Theology, Health Coach Institute, Kingdom College of Natural Health, Shang Hai TCM College of BC Canada, Parker College of Chiropractic, Holistic Healers Academy, Westbrook University, Natural Healing College, American Fitness Professionals & Associates, etc.

The AADP was established in 1990. The AADP is dedicated to promote an enhanced professional image and prestige among practitioners of traditional and non-traditional therapies and methodologies.

Accreditation is offered for a two-year period and is renewable upon further evaluation at the end of the accreditation period. In addition, accredited schools are monitored during the period they are accredited and may forfeit their accreditation if they do not consistently adhere to the guidelines, rules and regulations of the organization.

As an accredited school we will promote and refer prospective students to your institute. Your school will be listed on our website, which is visited by the general public many times every day, and health magazines have listed us as a referral for school listings. Many schools promote themselves as an accredited member of the AADP in their school's literature and advertisements. Also, upon approval your school will be issued an accreditation letter and a professional accreditation certificate.

Your graduates will be eligible to apply to be board certified holistic health practitioners by the AADP. Our organization can assist your graduates. Some of their benefits would be free patient/client referrals, office packet, connections with licensed laboratories for non-invasive tests, a referral for professional liability insurance, consultations on how to start or increase a practice, and state licensing board assistance. An information packet will be mailed to your graduates, upon their request.

To accept our offer and get the process started, please fill out the enclosed application or if you have questions about accreditation please write or call me direct at 409-621-2600.

Sincerely,

Donald A. Rosenthal, M.D., N.D. Executive Director join@aadp.net